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Please enforce no camping laws and end illegal camping on city streets
and sidewalks.

I work at Kaiser Permanente on NE 102nd and Halsey. The homeless
people who camp out near our work make it unsafe for workers and
patients. Kaiser has had to hire security guards to keep us safe as we have
had so many dangerous incidents at our location.

I used to feel completely safe and proud of our city. That changed with the
huge increase in the homeless population. I no longer feel safe nor do I
recommend people to move to this city.

Please clean up our streets and make our city safe again.

Thank you,

Jennifer McPherson
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